
SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA 

ED SON Dwight E. Nunn 
-EM SONVice President 

An EDISON INTERNATIONAL Company 

October 25, 1996 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-206, 50-361, and 50-362 
Freedom of Information Act Request FOIA-96-341 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Units 1, 2, and 3 

References: 1. Letter from Russell A. Powell (NRC) to Dwight E. Nunn 
(Edison), dated October 10, 1996 

2. Letter from R. M. Rosenblum (Edison) to S. A. Richards 
(NRC), dated February 28, 1994, Subject: Docket Nos.  
50-206, 50-361 and 50-362, Response to Allegation, 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 1, 2 and 3 

Mr. Russell A. Powell, Chief, FOIA/LPDR Branch (NRC) notified me by letter 
Dated October 10, 1996 (reference 1) that the enclosure to Edison's letter 
dated February 28, 1994 (reference 2) would be released to the public as a 
result of Freedom of Information Act number FOIA 96-341. Edison agrees that 
the enclosure to the February 28, 1994 letter may be released to the public.  

If you need additional information, please let me know 

Sincer, 

9610290165 961025 
PDR ADOCK 05000206 
P PDR 

cc: L. J. Callan, Administrator, NRC Region IV 
J. E. Dyer, Director, Division of Reactor Projects, Region IV 
K. E. Perkins, Jr., Director, Walnut Creek Field Office, NRC Region IV 
M. K. Webb, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Unit 1 
M. B. Fields, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Units 2 and 3 

3) Louis Carson, Regional Project Inspector, San Onofre Unit 1 
J. A. Sloan, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre Units 2 & 3 
S. S. Bajwa, Section Chief, Decommissioning Section 

P. 0. Box 128 
San Clemente, CA 92674-0R128e n p ,o & 
714-368-1480 
Fax 714-368-1490 I s /


